
 

We discover, we learn, we grow. 

 

Miss Cadwallader , Head of School 

Just a couple or reminders: 

► Please remember to follow social distancing when dropping off and collecting your children at the start and end of the day. 

WhatSAP?! 
Parent communication for the families of South Avenue Primary School 

 

Bulletin No 8: Week Commencing Monday 21st June 2021 
 

 

Wednesday 30th June 

 Y6 Police talk 

Thursday 1st July 

 Y5 Last day to register online for the Kent Test 

Monday 5th July 

 Y5 Temper Temper chocolate workshop 

 

 

 History Detectives 

A HUGE well done to everyone who entered the History Detectives Competitions for Term 5.  

Mrs Dengate and Miss Johnson have really enjoyed reading all of your fantastic responses.  

Here is our first mystery item for Term 6: 

 

 

 

 

What do you think it is? What was it used for and who would have used it?  

Can you guess a time frame they were used? 

Entries can be given to your teacher or put straight into the History Detectives box in either the Infant 

hall or the Junior hall. Good Luck! �  

Winners will be announced in the next WhatsApp and prizes will be given in next week’s assembly. 

► Don’t forget, if you think your child(ren) might be eligible for Free School Meals and you haven’t already applied, you can do so at 

any time.   

      https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/free-school-meals 

Letters & Emails home 

► EY & KS1 Summer Performance 

► Y6 End of Year Performance 

► Y6 Leaver’s hoodies email 

► Class photographs came home 

Friday 
 
 

If you are not receiving our emails, please 
email the school office on 
office@southavenue.kent.sch.uk and we 
will update your email address from the 
information provided. Please include your 
child’s name and class within the email. 

Sports day will take place this term. Regrettably, we will not be able to invite parents in 
but children will be taking part in their Year Group bubbles.  Children will need to come in 
on Sports Day wearing their 'House Colour'. Class teachers will be able to advise you of 
your child’s house colour if you are unsure.  We will be holding a raffle for a £1 donation.  
Class teachers will advise which day your child’s Year Sports Day will be held. 

Year 3 have been learning how to use oil pastels and charcoal to create African Sunsets. The children have had lots of fun learning how 

to blend colours correctly. 

https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/free-school-meals
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